SCHOOL OF OPEN LEARNING (CAMPUS OF OPEN LEARNING)
UNIVERSITY OF DELHI: DELHI

NOTICE

It has been informed that the results of some of the students, who have opted SOL
as one of their choices for M.Com. Admission -2104, have not been communicated to SOL
by the Department of Commerce, DU.

Accordingly, it is hereby informed that the students who have opted for SOL and
whose entrance result is not yet been communicated to SOL by the Department of
Commerce, DU may submit their application alongwith the copy of their Registration Form
to the Teacher-in-Charge, Deptt. Of Commerce, SOL, DU latest by Thursday, 7
August, 2014. Their request will be examined on the basis of the result data to be received
from the Department of Commerce, University of Delhi for further necessary action in the

matter.

Executivie Director,




